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Mr. D. S. Nutter,

Chief Engineer

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Nutter:

Enclosed you will find the report on our Panagra #1 well
fire which we received from Mr. Ken Smitvh in the middle of
May. We have been so busy on things out of town and are
starting to drill a few wells in the Wyoming area, and the
receptionest failed to give me the message to forward this on
to your office.

I am very sorry for the delay.

Secretary

encl. .
cc: Artesia office :
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